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Acting Deputy Principal Appointment 

We are very pleased to announce that Mr. Wayne Roberts has been appointed to the post of Acting Deputy Principal at Savannah Primary School, effective Mon., Jan. 31st. Mr. Roberts joins us from Red Bay Primary. He will have a teaching commitment in Y5 - he replaces Mrs. Liggett-Cremer who resigned from the post in December. We hope that you will join us in welcoming Mr. Roberts into the Savannah Primary family.
Sporting News
Congratulations to our Football A Team which is through to the semi-finals of the Consolation Cup. 
School Sports Day

Preparations are underway for the school sports day which will be held at the Truman Bodden Sports Complex on Friday, February 18th. This week’s featured house is Swallow. Pictured here (left to right) are their representatives. Ibrahim Allen (House Captain); Kimberly Eccleston (Deputy House Captain): Aryana Grant (House Captain) and Ethan Watler (Deputy House Captain). The staff will work with the children to build team spirit and good sportsmanship in preparation for the big event! 
Please note that we still have some house caps available – these are $6 each (CASH ONLY PLEASE)  and available on a first come basis from Miss Peart our Librarian. 
Field Trips and Visitors…

On Wed., Jan 19th, Year 4 went on the Nautilus submarine – this trip tied in with their IB unit from last term. The trip had been cancelled due to bad weather in December.
On Thur., Jan. 27th, Year 6 visited the Cayman Islands National Museum in George Town. Their IB Unit of Inquiry for this block is “Culture” and they were able to learn much from the museum displays.

Today, Fri., Jan. 28th, Year 5 are concluding their week’s work on Habitats with a visit to the Mangroves with Marnie Laing from Sea Elements. She has been working with both classes doing experiments and investigations related to the special environment created around the Mangroves. Sea Elements runs Marine Environment Education Programs and Ms. Marnie, who previously worked with the National Trust, has continued to deliver this program in schools. The students will visit the Mangroves to see the birds, iguanas, baby fish and other creatures that live there. They will also get to tickle a jellyfish in the touch tank!
Student Reports – Semester 1
Your child’s written report for Semester 1 will be sent home on Tues., Feb. 1st. The report will provide you with information on your child’s present levels in English, Maths and their IB Units of Inquiry as well their general educational and personal progress. These will be sent home in your child’s bag for your attention – PLEASE CHECK YOUR CHILD’S BAG ON THIS DAY. If parents wish to discuss the report with their child’s teacher they should make an appointment with him or her at a time of convenience to both.
Earthquake Drill

On Thurs., Jan. 27th we had a visit from Mr. Simon Boxall from Hazard Management Cayman Islands, who came to address the students about Earthquakes and conduct an earthquake drill. He gave a presentation which explained what earthquakes are, how they are caused and why Cayman needs to be prepared. He then instructed the students in the drill for an earthquake. Once all the students had had the presentation and had returned to their classrooms, we ran an earthquake drill so that they could practice what they had been taught. Once the all clear was given, the classes filed out of the buildings to their meeting points and a role call was taken. We hope that we do not have to do this ‘for real’ but we are prepared!
Thank you…
For donations of books to the library…Kate Young (Y1K); Amy McBean (Y1K) and Jahim Brown (Y4WE).
Well Done…
…to Kyle McCoy for showing integrity by handing in money he found.

…to Fritz Obernberger for handing in a lunch token that he found in the playground.

…to Demetri Elliott who showed integrity and commitment by being proactive in solving an issue involving some money that was taken and which he retrieved and returned to its rightful owner. 

Dates for your Diary
Mon., Jan. 31st 
PTA Meeting @ 6:30pm – class information evening 
Fri., Feb. 18th 
School Sports Day
Fri., Feb. 25th 
Dress Down Day – details to follow
Mon., Feb 28th 
PTA Meeting

Mon., Mar 7th –

Fri., Mar. 11th (Incl.)
Half-term holiday
Mon., Mar. 14th 
Commonwealth Day

Fri., Mar. 25th 
Dress Down Day
Mon., Mar. 28th 
PTA Meeting
Thurs., Mar. 31st and 

Fri., Apr 1st
Inter-Primary Sports
Thurs. Apr.. 14th 
Student-led Conferences

Mon., Apr. 18th
PTA Meeting

Thurs., Apr. 21st
School closes for Easter break at 1pm
Mon., May 2nd 
Term 3 begins

Mon., May 16th 
Discovery Day – Public Holiday

Fri., May 27th 
Dress Down Day

Mon., May 30th  
PTA Meeting

Mon., June 6th – 

Fri., June 10th 
Terra Nova Tests Y2 – Y6

Mon., Jun. 13th 
Queen’s Birthday – Public holiday

Fri., Jun. 24th 
Dress Down Day

Wed., Jun. 29th 
Year 6 Leaver’s Ceremony

Thurs., Jun. 30th 
School Closes for summer break @ 1pm.
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IB Attitude of the Month…Appreciation


Make it a habit to tell people “thank you” and to express your appreciation, sincerely and without the expectation of anything in return. Truly appreciate those around you, and you’ll soon find many others around you. Truly appreciate life, and you’ll find that you have more of it. 


What if you gave someone a gift, and they neglected to thank you for it…would you be likely to give them another? Life is the same way. In order to attract more of the blessings that life has to offer, you must truly appreciate what you already have.








